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February 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Re:  Year 7 Parent Survey  
 
 
We hope you and your families are well at this time. 
 
We are so proud of our Year 7 pupils and how they have settled into our Cardinal Newman Catholic School 
community. 
 
As we approach the second half of Year 7, we are interested to hear your views about how your child has settled 
in at secondary school. 
 
Please visit the link below and complete our Year 7 Parental Voice Survey: 
 

https://tinyurl.com/ms3yryxv 

 
We would appreciate it if you could complete the survey by Friday 4th March 2022.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to get in touch with your child’s tutor or Mrs 
Donohue, Head of Year 7. 

 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

K.Perkins 

Mrs K Perkins         Miss E O’Connor 
Assistant Headteacher       Headteacher 
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